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Mr. J. E. Gagliardo, Chief
.

Reactor Projects Branch
.U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611.Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite'1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

' Subject: Status of Vendor Technical Information Update Program at Cooper
Nuclear Station t

Reference: Letter from G. A. Trevors to J. E. Gagliardo, dated January 15,
1987, " Status of Vendor Technical Information Update Program at
Cooper Nuclear Station".

Dear Mr. Gagliardo:

In the referenced letter,.your office was informed that certain updated vendor
technical information had not been received from' five vendors which supply
safety-related components to Cooper Nuclear Station (CNS).

This letter is to inform you that vendor technical information has been
received from three of the five vendors. Additionally, verbal commitments
have been received from the remaining two vendors to expedite the required

~

vendor technical information. The District estimates that all required vendor.
technical information will be received by December 1987.

Should you have any questions regarding this response, please call.

.- . revors
Division Manager
Nuclear Support
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cc: NRC Resident Inspector
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